
Glenda Evans

From: Droggitis, Spiros
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2009 7:11 AM
To: Scola, Lindsay
Cc: Glenda Evans; Angela Coggins; Joshua Batkin; Schmidt, Rebecca
Subject: RE: Meeting with Secretary Chu

Lindsay: Thanks for getting back to me regarding setting up a meeting between Secretary Chu and Chairman
Jaczko. I know the Chairman is looking forward to meeting with the Secretary. At this point, I think the best
thing would be for me to put you in touch with the Chairman's scheduler, Glenda Evans, so you two can
arrange for a mutually agreeable time. Glenda's phone number is 301-415-1820. Thanks again and let me
know if you need anything else from me, Spiros

From: Scola, Lindsay [mailto:Lindsay.Scola@hq.doe.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2009 7:03 PM
To: Droggitis, Spiros
Subject: Meeting with Secretary Chu

Mr Droggitis,

I would like to set up a meeting with Secretary Chu and Chairman Jaczko in the near future. Can-you please let me know
the Chairman's availability.

Thank you,

Lindsay

Lindsay Scola
Scheduler to the Secretary
U.S. Department of Energy
lindsav.scola@hq.doe.gov
(202) 586-5534

C/I


